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Fourth graders from around Cascade County participated in the 

CCDõs annual Ag Days.  Students travel between 6 stations 

participating in hands on learning about Butter  and Ice Cream and 

how they are made; Soil and why it is important to the food we eat; 

Watersheds  and Animal Husbandry ; Pollinators ñprovided by 

Farmers Union-why they are so important and how beeswax candles 

are made; and Basic Conservation , discovering that in the end, those 

who have air, water and soil are far richer than those with all the gold 

and money.   

It is amazing how many students lack a basic understanding here in 

Cascade County, Montana where their food comes from and how it is 

made.  Here in MONTANA where agriculture is the #1 industry...  

A very Special THANK YOU to the sponsors and contributors that 

make this day even possible:  

A Super Shout out to our Volunteers who presented the lessons and 

helped serve lunch and act as gophers.  We are grateful for your time 

and help:   

   Dick & Judy Gasvoda 

 Rick Bandy    Rose Malisani 

 Teresa Wilhelms    Taylor Wilhelms 

 Ashlee Atchison   Maggie Shane 

 Violet Green    Matt Crampton  

 Cindy Stene    Judy Mortensen  

 Supervisor Marc Shane  Supervisor Stevie Neuman 

  Delisa Clampitt with Farmers Union 

Joyce Trevithick and 

her merry band of  

chicks 

Bret DePratu and 

his family of 

miniature donkeys 
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   ééééééééééééééé..Catching up with the Supervisors 

Whatchabeenupto... 

   Something for Everyone  
      By Supervisor Marc Shane 

I would like to thank everyone who stopped by the Cascade Conservation 

District booth at the Home and Garden Show this past April.  While visiting 

with those who stopped by the booth, it became clear that many didnõt 

know that the Cascade Conservation District is playing a bigger part in the Urban Community. 

Most people associate conservation with agriculture and rural areas within the county.  Back in 

the 1940õs when Conservation Districts were developed, there were a lot more people living 

on small farms and ranches.  This started to shift the late ô50õs 

and early ô60õs as many people started moving into the larger 

urban communities.  In recent years we have started to see the trend shift again as these urban 

people want to òBe out in the countryó and are purchasing small parcels of acreage on the 

fringe of town.  We are seeing a larger Urban/Rural Interface and the inherent problems that 

go with that.  As a board, Cascade Conservation District, is changing with the times.  Outreach 

and Education for those areas as well as Urban Conservation efforts has now become a 

significant focus area.   

The CCD has many programs and resources available to landowners from small acreage to large farm and ranches.  We have 

something for everyone.  Visit the website cascadecd.com or call the office at 406.727.3603 x125 for more information.   

Rolling Rivers Trailer at the 2014 

Home and Garden Show 

Farmers Union Summer Camps 

Supervisor Marc Shane has started teaching 

water stewardship, velocity and 

conservation at the Farmers Union 

Arrowpeak Lodge as part of their summer 

camp programs.  Using the rolling rivers 

trailer, kids get an òaerial viewó of healthy 

and unhealthy river systems and how 

waters works.    


